
 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

The American Legion and her Centennial Posts are coming up on 100 years!  Our 

celebration is not only about honoring the past 100 years of our history of service 

to our Veterans, Service Members, their families and our communities, but also 

preparing to continue our legacy of service.  

We have a rich history which was started by WWI Veterans who believed in 

continued service to their country even after the war was over.  Our Centennial 

Posts will be celebrating in their individual communities and are looking for your 

help in keeping their history alive. 

Did your great-grandparents serve in WWI or WWII? Do you know if they served 

in The American Legion? Do you have any historical papers, letters or items you 

would be willing to donate to your local American Legions Historian? If the 

answer is yes and you would honor us with your donation, please reach out to: 

 

Your Post Name and information here 

Contact Name - E-mail address 

Phone number 

Address 

 

  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

You can find all the Centennial Posts across the state at 

www.wilegion.org/page/content/about/centennial-celebration  


